

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

9th November 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

Odd Socks Day 2023

On Monday 13th November, we are asking you to send your child to school wearing odd socks, along with their usual school uniform, to celebrate how we are all different.

Odd Socks Day, organised by the Anti-Bullying Alliance, is designed as an opportunity to encourage everyone to celebrate their individuality and to stand up against bullying and discrimination.

Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! We look forward to seeing all your wonderful, mismatched socks.

Thank you for you continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Langton

















